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31 Jan 2017

A decision on the future of shale extraction in Scotland will not be made for
another year, it has been confirmed.

Having introduced a ban on fracking at the beginning of 2015, the SNP said
today it would now make up its mind “by the end of 2017”.

The official ‘Talking Fracking’ consultation will also wait until after the
council elections in May before closing.

It means the Scottish Government will have sat on its hands for three years
while other parts of the UK press on with the technology.

Experts have said shale extraction could provide an economic boost for
Scotland, as well as create jobs and secure future supplies.

But both the SNP and Labour have dogmatic objections to fracking, even though
privately the Scottish Government claims to be sympathetic.

Despite the moratorium on fracking, Scotland currently imports daily
shipments of fracked gas from the US to refine at Grangemouth.

Scottish Conservative energy spokesman Alexander Burnett said:

“This is another spineless decision by the SNP on the topic of fracking.

“It should be looking at the potential for an economic boom and a more secure
supply of power for people in Scotland.

“But instead, it’s pandering to the left of the party because it doesn’t want
to lose votes in May’s council elections.

“It is well-established that fracking can be explored safely and sensitively,
yet the Scottish Government seems reluctant to even do that.

“And all the while, Scotland risks losing business surrounding the technology
south of the border, where the government is altogether more open-minded on
this.”

To see the full document, visit:
http://www.gov.scot/Resource/0051/00513575.pdf

The ministerial foreword states: “We will then ask the Scottish Parliament to

http://www.government-world.com/snp-ducks-fracking-decision-for-another-year-2/
http://www.government-world.com/snp-ducks-fracking-decision-for-another-year-2/
http://scottishconservatives.us13.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=5ba9460fb5ac93c988232a3a2&id=3e0cd04df2&e=b10a89e2f4


vote on our recommendation, and we will come to a final decision by the end
of 2017 on whether or not unconventional oil and gas has a role in Scotland’s
energy mix.”

The Scottish Conservatives have long supported the need for exploring
fracking north of the border, and opposed the moratorium that was introduced
two years ago.
http://www.scottishconservatives.com/2015/01/scottish-conservatives-oppose-mo
ratorium-fracking/
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The Scottish Conservatives have announced they will bring forward a bill on
Frank’s Law if the SNP continues to drag its heels on the matter.

Public health spokesman Miles Briggs said it was essential the campaign –
which would enable those under the age of 65 suffering from conditions like
dementia to access free care – was made law.

And he said if the Scottish Government doesn’t take action, he will introduce
a Private Member’s Bill at Holyrood, which is likely to win majority support.

Last week, leaders of all parties except the SNP united outside the Scottish
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Parliament to call for the law to be introduced.

Ruth Davidson, along with Kezia Dugdale, Patrick Harvie and Willie Rennie,
were presented with party-themed campaign t-shirts by Amanda Kopel, the wife
of former Dundee United player Frank, who the appeal is named after.

However, the yellow SNP t-shirt remained empty, as the party failed to send a
single representative to the event.

But Mr Briggs said, now there’s a parliamentary majority in favour of Frank’s
Law, he will act if the Scottish Government doesn’t.

Last month, the Scottish Conservatives revealed the number of under 65s being
treated for dementia was increasing, another indication that the law had to
be introduced.

Scottish Conservative public health spokesman Miles Briggs said:

“There is a majority in the Scottish Parliament in favour of Frank’s Law and
ministers need to recognise this and implement it without further delay.

“Hopefully the Scottish Government will see sense and put this in place
without me having to go through the parliamentary process of a Member’s Bill.

“But if it does not, I will bring forward such a bill and invite all MSPs to
support it to get this put into legislation.

“When you talk to Amanda Kopel and other campaigners you find out there are a
lot of people who really need Frank’s Law to happen.

“For so many families across Scotland, time is of the essence. As such, I
will arrange a meeting with the Scottish Parliament’s Non-Government Bills
Unit to start early work on a potential bill.”

For more information on Frank’s Law, visit:
http://frankslaw.org/

The Scottish Conservatives have consistently supported the introduction of
this legislation:
http://www.scottishconservatives.com/2016/12/sharp-rise-in-u65s-with-dementia
-shows-need-for-franks-law/
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The Scottish Conservatives are calling for Scottish Government to get behind
community efforts to promote vocational education, Ruth Davidson said on a
visit to Newlands Junior College in Glasgow today.

The brainchild of entrepreneur and philanthropist Jim McColl OBE, the college
supports young 14-16 year-olds who are not learning well in the mainstream
education sector – and instead gives them a chance to develop and learn new
skills.

The college is the only one of its kind in the country – but the Scottish
Conservatives are now calling on ministers to work with both the private
and voluntary sectors, as well as other philanthropists, to set up similar
colleges across Scotland.

Such a network would ensure thousands of youngsters who are in danger of
dropping out might instead learn skills and be re-motivated.

Scottish Conservative leader Ruth Davidson said:

“Too many youngsters across Scotland either drop out of mainstream education,
or leave without the skills needed to make the most of their lives.

“Newlands Junior College is a shining beacon which shows that, with the right
ideas and support, we really can ensure every child makes the most of their
abilities.

“Jim McColl is to be applauded for the extraordinary work he has begun.

“But it is hugely regrettable that it took such a fight to make Newlands
Junior College happen, and that it is the only example of its kind in the
country. This simply must change.

“After years of under-performance and a stubbornly persistent attainment gap,
I believe Scotland’s failed one-sized-fits-all education system needs reform.

“We simply cannot allow Scottish education to continue to stagnate. It is
time to open ourselves up to new ideas and bring in the support of Scotland’s
business community and voluntary sector where they can contribute.

“The Scottish Government is putting together its governance review as we
speak.

“We would encourage it to consider great initiatives like Newlands Junior
College and focus on what works.”
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People want SNP to focus on the day
job

29 Jan 2017

A Sunday Times poll has found that support for another referendum on
independence prior to Brexit has fallen to just 27%.

It represents another drop in enthusiasm for a second vote, from 43% last
June to 32% in September.

The poll also showed that a majority (51%) do not want another independence
vote held within the next few years.

Writing in the Sunday Times, former senior SNP adviser Kevin Pringle admitted
that many people viewed the prospect of another independence referendum ‘with
weariness and distaste’, and that it would bring ‘unpleasant attitudes’ to
the fore.

Scottish Conservative leader Ruth Davidson said:

“Scotland is now sending a very clear message to Nicola Sturgeon – we don’t
want your second referendum.

“As her own former spokesman says today, many people view the prospect of
such a vote with ‘weariness’ and ‘distaste’ because of the ‘unpleasant
attitudes’ it will bring to the fore.

“He is absolutely right. People desperately want the SNP to focus on the day
job, not yet more division and uncertainty.

“Nicola Sturgeon should now act on behalf of all of Scotland, not just the
SNP, by ditching her unwanted and unnecessary plans.

“Only by doing so can we pull together as a country and confront the
challenges we all face.”

The Sunday Times poll found that enthusiasm for a pre-Brexit independence
referendum has fallen away — from 43% last June to 32% in September and only
27% now, and a majority (51%) do not want another independence vote held
within the next few years.

In his article in today’s Sunday Times, Kevin Pringle writes:
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“Referendums don’t create unpleasant attitudes in society but they do bring
them to the fore.”

“I know that many people view the prospect with weariness and distaste.” 


